
 

 

Frontier Airlines Elects 3 New Men to its Directorate  

 

Denver, June 1951 

 

     Three new directors were elected to the board of directors at Frontier Airlines and one director was re-

elected at the annual stockholders meeting held here yesterday. President H. S. Darr of Chicago and other 

officers were re-elected. James A. Murphy, Phoenix, Arizona was named assistant to the president. In his 

annual report, Darr said that in the year since Frontier was formed by consolidating Challenge and 

Monarch Air Lines and Arizona Airways, all flight equipment has been standardized. He said most routes 

are running close to capacity.  

 

     The new directors, all from Denver are C. A. Myhre, Donald A Duff and L. W. Linville. Willian Felton 

of Salt Lake City, whose term expired, was re-elected. Directors whose terms continue are Darr; Emil N. 

Levin, Chicago; Glenn C. Taylor and Del E. Webb, Phoenix, Ariz.; Ray M. Wilson, F W. Bonfils and 

Fred Manning, all of Denver, and Walter Walker, Grand Junction. Colo.  
 

-Greeley Daily Tribune onTuesday, June 19, 1951 
 


